778.  P Alderson
Subject: Proposed copyright law changes

Hello,

As an author of texts used by schools and universities I will be negatively impacted by the proposed changes to copyright laws, especially those dealing with educational licensing and fair. use. The negative effects include:

	1. reduction in licence fees to authors, artists and publishers
1. increased administrative burden for teachers
1. reduction in content available to teachers
1. increased administrative burden for content creators to manage licensing arrangements

	


Please do not make the changes as they will seriously affect my income!

Peter Alderson
Sent from my iPad

